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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PANAMA
REQUESTING THE INCLUSION OF AN ITEM ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS
OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
TO BE HELD ON SEPTEMBER 7, 2011
PERMANENT MISSION OF PANAMA

TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

WASHINGTON, D.C.









PANA-OEA-671/11

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Panama presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States and has the honor to request that the following item be included on the agenda of the next regular meeting of the Permanent Council, for consideration by the member states:
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Request for the OAS Board of External Auditors and/or the Inspector General to conduct an audit of funds that the General Secretariat manages and makes available for the appointment of temporary and permanent staff to trust positions, for appointments of “distinguished persons” to represent it in different forums, and for meetings of the so-called Reflection Groups. 
This request was presented to the Permanent Council by this Permanent Mission via Note No. PANA-OEA-01-692, and is now being complemented with the oral report on the topic, which the Secretary General of the OAS, Mr. José Miguel Insulza, delivered during the regular meeting of the Permanent Council, held on August 31, 2011. 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Panama avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council renewed assurances of its highest consideration.



Washington, D.C., September 1, 2011

His Excellency

Jorge Skinner-Klee

Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Guatemala and

Chair of the Permanent Council of the OAS
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